Dear Parent / Guardian,

We are writing to inform you that your child/ward will be participating in our Secondary 1 VIA programme — Keeping
Our School Clean.

To develop a sense of belonging, pride, awareness, responsibility to the school, the students will be helping to keep the
school clean with the assistance of support staff. The students will be attached to the support staff and clean various
school premises. In addition, as part of the VIA, the students will be writing an appreciation note and creating a video

montage to the support staff to show their gratitude for their contributions in keeping the school clean.

Classes will be scheduled to clean the school premises on 5 non-CCA days in Term 2, under the supervision of their
Form Teachers and the duration of each session will be an hour.

If your child/ward has an allergy to any cleaning agent, they can wear latex gloves and inform the Form Teachers.
For clarifications, please contact the HOD/CCE (ng_wei_yin_carrissa@schools.gov.sg) at Tel: 6443 6848.

Thank you for supporting the holistic development of your child/ward.

Yours faithfully

Ms Lorraine Ng
HOD/CCE



